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7th September 2022 

 

Parents of all students in Y6 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Open Evening - Thursday 29th September 2022 
 
Moving to secondary school is a very important stage in the life of your child. You will, undoubtedly, want to 
feel comfortable with the way that the new school operates and the values that it represents. With this in 
mind, we are holding an Open Evening at Rawmarsh Community School this half term to invite parents and 
prospective students to experience the excellent opportunities for learning and successes this school has to 
offer.  
 
At the event you will be able to meet some of our staff, including our Senior Leadership Team, get a feel for 
the school site, and take part in taster sessions from across the curriculum. We have arranged this 
opportunity on Thursday 29th September 2022.  
 
We understand the move from primary to secondary is an important transition. To this end we want to work 
with you from the earliest opportunity so you can get to know the school and the education that we offer. You 
will have the opportunity to visit classrooms and other learning spaces, speak to current students and ask 
staff questions about learning in our subject areas. You will also be invited into our Main Hall where our 
Headteacher, Mr Turton, will explain more about our approach to learning and the way in which we ease our 
Year 6 students into life at Rawmarsh Community School. 
 
The event will take place at the following times: 

 
Rosehill Junior School, Sandhill Primary School and Ashwood Primary School, your presentation will start at 
5pm. 

 
Monkwood Primary School, Thorogate Primary School and St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School, your 
presentation will start at 5.30pm. 
 
Please email jrotheram@rawmarsh.org to confirm your attendance. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

                                          
Matthew Turton     Hayley Mayfield  
Headteacher     Associate Assistant Headteacher 
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